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Tuesday 7th June 2022 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
The Governing Body have recently interviewed prospective Headteachers for Upper 
Beeding Primary School. 
 
The candidates were put through a variety of rigorous tasks and interviews over two days, 
and after taking into account feedback from the children and staff, we have decided to 
appoint Mr Matt Andrews as the new Headteacher. 
 
We are delighted to say that he has accepted the post and will be starting at Upper Beeding 
on the 1st September 2022.  
 
I am sure that you will join me in welcoming him to our school and wishing him every 
success as he takes up his new role. 
 
With very best wishes, 
 
Louise Davies 
 
Chair of Governors  
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